














Sepbember 4, 1985

Judge Gordon Hilderbrand
c/o Sherman County Clerk
500 Court Street

Moro, Oregon 97039

Dear Judge Hilderbrand:

Mrs. Kaseberg has told us of your willingness to present the entlosed
Century Farm certificate to her, and we are sending it off as quickly
as we can in the hope that this could be in conjumction with the
county fair. If not, it will still be a special event for her to

have you involved with the presentation, and we very much appreciate
your assistance with this.

I have enttosed a note of the name and address of the supplier of

thk opeéional metal sign to hand outside, if Mrs. Kaseberg is interested
in oxrdering one, and we would appreciate your passing this information
along to her also.

Again, out thanks for your vital participatton in the Century Farm
program.

Sincerely,

Chhates F. Wellman
Coordinator, Century Farm Program
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